

273 Clarendon Street Boston, MA 02116 www.halebarnard.org

Dear Friends of Hale House and Barnard Services:

The holiday season is a wonderful time to reflect on family and friends and to consider how you might be able to help others. A simple gesture can make the world of difference to an individual person. Imagine how 56 seniors might benefit from your generosity this year.

Everyone strives to provide peace of mind to the family and friends of each person living at Hale House. Knowing your loved one is in a supportive setting that promotes independence and dignity as they age allows you to relax and take care of yourself. The support families provide is so appreciated and we are always grateful to hear the positive impact on their loved one. Below are some kind words recently shared by the sister of a longtime resident.

"We, her family, consider her, and all the residents, to be most fortunate to live in such a beautiful, comfortable and safe environment. It is obvious that the staff members are very carefully chosen. They have demonstrated great kindness, patience and dedication to the residents at Hale House. My family and I are eternally grateful for the love you provide for those in your care."

Family support along with staff ensure that the individuals living at Hale House thrive each and every day. We are very lucky to have such amazing people helping us meet our mission daily.









At Hale House, our Residential Program provides 56 elderly residents with private bedrooms, three healthy daily meals, housekeeping, laundry, engaging activities and on-site nursing. These supportive services allow residents to focus on the social aspects of living without the stressors they may have been facing while living alone.

Hale House's ability to continue this important work depends on people like you. With your help, Hale House can continue to provide exceptional care.

> Would you please take a moment to return the enclosed envelope or contribute online at www.halebarnard.org?

Thank you for whatever you can provide and best wishes for a happy, healthy holiday season.

Sincerely,

Reverend Stephen Kendrick President, Board of Directors

Executive Director